From: Kimberli Kienia

To: Kimberli Kienia

Subject: FW: 1 Walton

Date: Wednesday, June 15, 2022 2:37:52 PM
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From: Tim Phoenix [mailto:TPhoenix@hpgrlaw.com]

Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2022 1:18 PM

To: Peter M. Stith <pmstith@cityofportsmouth.com>

Cc: Monica Kieser <MKieser@hpgrlaw.com>; Nicholas J. Cracknell

<njcracknell@cityofportsmouth.com>
Subject: RE: 1 Walton

For Woods, 1 Walton Alley, hereby formally request a continuance. We
need to do so work on the submission. We ask that the packet not be
sent out to the board so we can substitute documents. If there is an
additional cost for a re- notice, that is fine.

Nick,, Let me know what works for you next week. Thanks, Tim

HoEerLE, PHOENIX, GORMLEY ¢ ROBERTS, PLLC

ATTORMNEY S AT L AW

R. Timothy Phoenix, Esq.

Hoefle, Phoenix, Gormley & Roberts, PLLC
127 Parrott Avenue

P.O. Box 4480

Portsmouth, NH, 03802-4480

t: (603) 436-0666

d: (603) 766-9102

e: tphoenix@hpgtlaw.com

w: https://hpetlaw.com

Click Here to send files securely via ShareFile.

IMPORTANT NOTICE: This communication may contain material protected by attorney-
client privilege. It is privileged and confidential, and is intended only for the recipient(s) listed
above. If you are neither the intended recipient(s) nor a person responsible for the delivery of
this transmission to the intended recipient(s), any unauthorized distribution or copying of this
transmission is prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, please notify us
immediately and permanently delete this communication. If tax or other legal advice is
contained in this email, please recognize that it may not reflect the level of analysis that would
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go into more formal advice or a formal legal opinion and is not intended to meet IRS
requirements for formal tax advice.



